
 

 

13 October 2023  
 
Hello 
 
Employer reward programmes 
We would like to share the developments about the rewards offered to you, our valued 
Momentum Corporate employer. Multiply for Corporates will be winding down from 1 January 
2024, but you can sign up for the new exciting Multiply EmployerReturns programme.  
 
Let’s look at some of the details: 
 
The future of Multiply for Corporates (M4C) and the upcoming changes  
• M4C winding down: M4C will be closing on 31 December 2023. After this date, you cannot 

earn any further rewards, and we will not accept new employer registrations. 
• Reward termination: The balance in your wallet as at 31 December 2023, will remain intact 

and you can still spend the money in your wallet on valid initiatives during the 24 months.  
These balances will gradually run down and expire over the next 24 months, following the 
usual process. 

• Statement of balance: You can contact us at any time to request a statement of your balance 
at multiplyforcorporates@momentum.co.za.  

 
What’s taking its place? 
We are pleased to let you know you that all qualifying employers can join the Momentum Health 
rewards programme, known as Multiply EmployerReturns. This new rewards programme aims to 
incentivise and reward you for providing your employees with access to Momentum Medical 
Scheme’s plans and/or Health4Me health insurance. The rewards programme will now revolve 
around the uptake of health products.  
 
More about Multiply EmployerReturns 
You will earn cash rewards based on the number of employees enrolled in Momentum Medical 
Scheme, Health4Me, or both. Additionally, those opting for Multiply, FundsAtWork or Group 
Insurance solutions can amplify their cash rewards, making it a win-win for both you and your 
employees. The new rewards programme is designed to be fully customised. The more products 
taken up, the higher the rewards. For more information, please get in touch with us at 
mhisc@momentum.co.za. 
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In closing  
We understand the importance of these updates and the tight timelines involved. If you have any 
further questions or need additional information, please contact us by sending an email to 
multiplyforcorporates@momentum.co.za. We are committed to ensuring a smooth transition and 
providing the necessary support throughout this process. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Rigitté van Zyl       Marcia Eugenio  
Executive Head: FundsAtWork and Group Insurance  Executive Head: Multiply  
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